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This draft is based on discussions I had with Louis Scrubber of Senator Drzewiecki’s
office.  I prepared the draft as a preliminary draft so you could review it to make sure
it meets your intent.  After reviewing the draft, call me with any suggestions and I will
prepare an introducible draft.

Robert P. Nelson
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 267–7511


